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The Tuition Reduction Program for Spouses and Dependents of Full-time K-State Employees 
program has been in place for two full academic years.  It is the recommendation of the Faculty 
Salaries and Fringe Benefits Sub-Committee to expand the program for tuition reduction from 
three credit hours a semester to


